
August 24, 2021 

Executive Secretary 
Iowa Utilities Board  
1375 Court Avenue, Rm. 69 
Des Moines, Iowa 50319-0069 

Re: In re Dakota Access, LLC, Docket HLP-2014-0001 
Cambridge Pump Station Improvements: 
Construction Progress Report No. 4 

Dear Executive Secretary: 

The Board’s May 8, 2020 “Order Issuing Amended Permit and Granting Extension” requires 
Dakota Access, LLC (“Dakota Access”) to provide monthly construction progress reports in 
connection with the construction of the Cambridge Pump Station improvements.  Below please 
find the fourth such report: 

The new surge tank is complete and has been placed into service.  Foundations for the new pipe 
supports are also complete.  Piping fabrication for three of the five mainline pumps is complete, 
with piping fabrication and installation for the fourth and fifth mainline pumps remaining.  
Electrical work is approximately 90% complete. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Respectfully,  

/s/ Brant M. Leonard 

Brant M. Leonard 
Counsel for Dakota Access, LLC 
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